New York State Department of Environmental Conservation

Division of Environmental Remediation, Region 6
207 Genesee Street, Utica, New York 13501-2885

Phone: (315) 793-2554 « FAX: (315) 793-2748

Website: www.dec.state.ny.us
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.M
Quality & Water Pollution Control

51 Leland Avenue
P.O. Box 442
Utica, New York 13503-0442 -

Attention; Mr. Dan Hoffman, Industrial Wastes Chemist

RE:  Groundwater Permit No. GW-040
Semi-Annual Report: November 30, 2000 to May 31, 2001
Primoshield Plating, Inc., Site #6-33-027
Oneida County Sewer District

Dear Mr. Hoffiman:

This letter is to inform you that the system at the above noted facility has been out of operation
for the reporting period of November 30, 2000 to May 31, 2001 to date. When the repairs are
made, samples will be collected and the report will be submitted.

If you have any questions, I can be reached at (315) 793-2554. Thank you for your
understanding in this matter.
Sincerely,

Pl t

ack Marsch, P.E.
Environmental Engineer 2
Region 6 - Utica

cC: Darrell Sweredoski
Sue Lasdin



